
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   The Orme Academy 

        Term Highlights  
    June - July 2022 

Goodbye and good luck to 

our Year 11 students.  We 

are extremely proud of you 

all and wish you the very 

best of luck for the future!  

#proudtobeTOA  

άOur time here at The Orme Academy has been amazing with many great experiences. We have loved each reward and 

opportunity that we were given, including scarefest, big bounce, movie afternoons and many more. We have learnt so many 

skills that we will always need thanks to our PSHE and enrichment lessons, but most of all we have made the best memories 

that we will forever cherish.  

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǎƻ ǎŀŘ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǾŜ ōǳǘ ŎŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ the skills that we have developed here to help us in our future career choices. We 

wish all year groups an amazing time at The Orme Academy, and would like to let the new Year 7 students know that they will 

always be welcomed and will be safe and happy at the Academy.  Our advice is to take every opportunity you get, no matter 

how big or small because as everyone will tell you, your time at school will fly by.  

Lastly, we just wanted to thank all the teachers who made our journey here so special, we will never forget our time as part of 

The Orme Academy family.έ    

Final words from our 

fantastic Senior 

Prefects.  

Annie & Bel, you have 

been amazing and will 

be missed by us all!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 Celebration  

Class of 2022  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aspiration   Challenge   Enjoyment 

Our Academyõs ethos is 

ôEmpowering Learners for Lifeõ. 

Our approach is to strive to give 

the students and adults the best 

possible experiences that will help 

shape their future . 

Mr Boughey  

 


